Raymond Sportsman's Club Newsletter



September 2022



PO Box 725; Raymond, NH 03077-0725 www.raymondsc.com

President Norm Pinard Vice President James Wilson Secretary Harry Whitney Treasurer Frank Knowles Sergeant at Arms Norm Pinard Richard Gorman March 2023 Richard Gorman March 2023 Bill Lane March 2023 Ed Knowles Ed Knowles Farl Sweet, Jr. March 2023 Richie Houde Jr. March 2023	<u>Officers</u>		<u>Advisory Board</u>	
Name Heads, St. Wardt 2020	Vice President Secretary Treasurer	James Wilson Harry Whitney Frank Knowles	Bill Lane Ed Knowles	March 2023 March 2023

Committees

Archery	Scott Rogers	Kitchen	Mike Desjardins
Boy Scouts	Rob Lopez	Newsletter	Ed Knowles
Building	Jon Goulet	Range	Bill Lane
Bylaws	Ed Knowles	Spacetown Beagle	Richie Houde, Sr.
Grounds	Richard Gorman	Town Fair	Tim Layman
Hunter Ed	Tom Faunce	Ways & Means	Elected Officers
		Web Site	Brian Handley

Upcoming Events

Running Deer Shoot	September 4th	Regular Club Meeting	September 7th
RSC Annual Outing	September 10th	Les' Field Day	September 10th
	Regular Club Mee	eting Sentember 21s	t





1st Place Eric Rivard
2nd Place Richard Gorman
3rd Place Ernie Alix



We had a good day for our 3 gun combo shoot. Plenty of different guns and calibers were brought out. Lots of laughs and stories were told, some even may have been true. Thanks to all who helped out. See you all at the running deer shoot. - Bill Lane

Committee Reports for August 2022

Officers:

President: The sergeant at arms has the signup sheet for the club annual outing.

Anyone wishing to volunteer to help are welcome. Just ask that you show up early. - Brian Palladino has stepped up to take over the club apparels.

He will be selling the apparels at the annual outing.

Vice President: Nothing to report.

Secretary: Keep track of your work hours and if you're not receiving the newsletter, let

me know..

Treasurer: Has magazines for club members to view.

Sergeant at Arms: Nothing to report.

Advisory Board: Nothing to report.

Committees:

Archery: There were 53 shooters for the July 31st GSB shoot. There last GSB shoot

for this year was held on August 21st. The meeting for selecting the GSB shoot dates for next year was held on August 18th. The president has that

information.

Boy Scouts: Nothing to report.

Building: Nothing to report.

Bylaws: Nothing to report.

Grounds: Had a good work party and did some work on the archery trails.

Hunter Ed: There were 18 students for the hunter ed class on August 6th. Les' field day

will be September 10th. The range will be closed from noon to 5pm.

Kitchen: Picked up more supplies for the GSB shoot and made good profit on the

shoot.

Newsletter: Nothing to report

Range: Changed targets and sprayed for ticks.

Committee Reports for August 2022 (cont.)

SBC: Seen a large bear at gate 2.

Town Fair: Nothing to report.

Ways & Means Nothing to report

Web Site: Nothing to report.

Unfinished Business: Nothing reported

New Business: Discussed cutting down trees around the BBQ pit.

Rollovers: Mike Brady and John Call

Applications: Scott Khoury, Sr. and Jeffrey Sargent accepted on August 3rd.

50/50 Winners: Scott Khoury, Sr. August 3, 2022

Bill Dawson August 17, 2022

Raymond Sportsman's Club

Annual Picnic

Sept 10, 2022 11am - 5pm



All RSC members and their family members are welcome to the club annual picnic gathering. There will be chicken (provided there isn't a shortage), corn on the cob, burgers, hot dogs, salads, desserts, soft drinks and water. The cost is \$10 for adults and youths 17 and under eat free. Please text Norm Pinard at 603-498-5875 or cm1norm2001 @yahoo.com to reserve your spot.

2022 RSC Fishing Trip Photos



























Newsletter Input

Any club members having information or photos they would like to have posted in the club newsletter can address them to Ed Knowles at smoothjazz50@protonmail.com. Be sure to state what you would like written with each photo.